
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
May 7, 2020 
 
Request #5693 
Requester: Brooke Hasty 
 
Re: 7100 Honold Circle 
 
Dear Ms. Hasty, 
 
No Fire Department records were found concerning the history of the above-mentioned 
site, especially as it pertains to current occupant fire code violations, hazardous 
materials disclosure, permits, and or environmental records.   
 
The City of Garden Grove Fire Department has utilized its best efforts to locate the 
records requested.  The City does not provide records on spills, leaks and clean-up, as 
that information is provided through the County of Orange Health Department. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Amanda Pollock 
City of Garden Grove 
City Clerk’s Office 
 
 
 
 


